

# Established 1884 Saint Louis, Missouri

#### **Volume XXI Number 4**



April 2015

Where Parkway Central High School

South end of the building 369 N. Woodsmill Road

When 4<sup>th</sup> Monday each month at 8 PM

Membership \$5 for Regular members

\$6 for the family

Membership year runs January

to December

## SPRING MEETINGS

Our meeting in April is "Ecuador" and is presented by Frank Kollinger. Frank has been a missionary in Ecuador for a number of years and has previously presented interesting parts of its philately.

### 2015 SCHEDULE

April 27 Ecuador –	Frank Kollinger
May 11	.Breakfast Club
May 18 Hands on: How to Us	se a Perf Gauge
June 8	.Breakfast Club
June 22 @ Tropicana Lanes	TBA
July 27 @ Tropicana Lanes	TBA
August 25	TBA
August 29-30	StampFest
September 21	Show and Tell

# **O BREAKFAST CLUB MEETING**

The Breakfast group meets the second Monday of the month. The next meeting is **May 11<sup>th</sup> at Hilary's Roadhouse**, 11488 Dorsett Road in Maryland Heights near the intersection with Fee Fee Road at **8:30 AM**. The Breakfast group meets year round.



**Gene Stewart** has a bourse the 2<sup>nd</sup> Saturday of each month at the Stratford Inn from **10AM to 4PM** across from the former site of the Chrysler Plant in Fenton.

### OFFICERS' EMAIL ADDRESSES

We have had an address for the secretary for years at Secretary@GreaterMoundCity.org. We have added 3 new ones:

- President@GreaterMoundCity.org
- Vice-Prez@GreaterMoundCity.org
- Treasurer@GreaterMoundCity.org

#### OFFICERS O

President	Guy Gasser (314-330-8684)
Vice-PresKatr	ina Whitaker (314-479-1219)
TreasurerGary Hendren (314-576-5261)	
Secretary Alan Barasch (alan@mophil.org)	
Dispatch Writer	Alan Barasch
Buxs Banker	Gene Stewart

© 2015 Greater Mound City Stamp Club, Inc

# www.GreaterMoundCity.org

# PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Who wants 50 Auction Bux? 100? The 50 Bux is easy. Submit a design for a club logo no later than the May meeting and get 50 Bux.

At the June meeting we'll display them all, and then vote on them at the July meeting. The member whose design wins receives another 100 Bux.

One does not have to be an artist or graphic designer to come up with something. A sketch, drawing, something compiled on a computer, whatever, it doesn't matter.

The club has a couple artists who will be able to clean things up, should they wish to share their talents. If not, we'll find someone. Have fun!

Guy Gasser President, GMCSC